Lucy Perry

From:

Susan marsh -

Sent:

10 February 2015 10:46

To:

'Heaton Kevin'; Lucy Perry; Stuart McLeod

Cc:

'Nick Laister'; 'Nick Laister'

Subject:

Dreamland

Hello

I have managed to catch up on the parts of the meeting I missed – still embarrassed about that but despite thinking about London traffic I didn't prepare for over two hours for the last five miles!

One thing I failed to say – as we no longer have an administration section I am keeping an overview of things as they occur, for some time we have arranged for TDC and now Sands Heritage to copy me in to any email they send to anyone in Dreamland Trust. This allows me to pick up on things and ensure they are not missed – for eg. Nick often works away for days on end and cant access his Dreamland email address etc. It would be helpful if you could arrange to do the same.

Regards

Susan

Mrs Susan P Marsh MBE JP
Hon Secretary / Director
The Dreamland Trust
Tel
Em

This e-mail has been scanned for all viruses by Claranet. The service is powered by MessageLabs. For more information on a proactive anti-virus service working around the clock, around the globe, visit: http://www.claranet.co.uk